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Dear John

Thank you for consulting Design and Conservation on the above application. 

The proposed work is considered to be acceptable and therefore there are no objections to the proposals 

I hope this is of assistance to you

Kind Regards
Emma Harrison
Conservation Officer
Design and Conservation Team
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council 

